
In observance of the Labor Day  
holiday, Phoenix will be closed  

Monday, 9/1. 
 

Please note the following information when 
planning your sampling and pickup 

schedule: 

**** BOD5 FOR CT AND MA WILL NOT BE SET ON WEDNESDAY, 8/27/25 **** 
 

CT and MA BODs that are sampled on Mon 8/25 or Tues 8/26 and received on  
Wed 8/27, will not be set until Thursday afternoon; therefore, holding times may be 
missed.  Please adjust your sampling and submit samples accordingly. 
 
 

 BACTERIA P/A WILL BE ACCEPTED UP UNTIL Thursday 8/28. 
 BACTERIA Q Method & FECAL COLIFORM Q Method WILL BE         

ACCEPTED UP UNTIL Thursday 8/28. 
 BACTERIA BY MEMBRANE FILTER WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED   

AFTER Tuesday, 8/26. 
 NO SHORT-HOLD SAMPLES, BACTERIA, OR BOD WILL BE SET 

SAT. 8/30 thru MON. 9/1. 
 NO SAMPLES WILL BE ACCEPTED ON SATURDAY 8/30. 
 SPC/HPC WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER Wed., 8/27. 
 ENTEROCOCCI WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER Thursday, 8/28. 

Have a safe and happy holiday! 
Phoenix Environmental Laboratories, Inc.  


